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Malachi 3:6 “For I am the LORD, I change not…” 
 
Dear Co-Laborers, thank you for your love, prayers and support!!! 
 
“THE CHANGE” came to America last Friday, August 5th, when our Nation and Economy 
were declared Second Rate. Like the great Empires of the past, we now slip into the “graveyard 
of oblivion”.  I am glad that I have a “Dual Citizenship”!!  (Phil. 3:20) “For our conversation is 
in heaven; from whence also we look for the Saviour, the Lord Jesus Christ:” Does God’s 
economy change? NO, He is the same yesterday, today, and forever!!  Keep praying, giving, and 
looking up!!  (Luke 21:28)  “And when these things begin to come to pass, then look up, and lift 
up your heads; for your redemption draweth nigh.” Now, I am well aware that, if America 
would turn back to God, the “THE CHANGE” could be reversed! Pray for Revival, and let it 
begin in us. 
 
The month of May was not as busy as March and April were. We did have the privilege of 
preaching a revival meeting for Community Baptist Church in Ayden, NC. Pastor Stan 
Wingard and his assistant, Brother Gordon Jones, were a real blessing, and have such a great 
group of folks to shepherd. With a little more time at home, we began constructing a storage 
building and workshop at our old home place in Cove City.  Lord willing, we will move back 
there this month (Aug.). 
 
During the month of June, we were with Marshall Baptist Church in Winston Salem, NC.  Next, 
we were at the Community Baptist Church of LaGrange, NC. Then came our Mission Family 
week June 20-23. It was held at New Testament Baptist Church, Kinston, NC (our home 
Church). What a great week of fellowship, classes, and wonderful preaching!  The NTBC 
family, under the leadership of Pastor Tim Daniel, made it look so easy, but it was God’s Grace, 
hard work, and a sweet spirit. Yes, Norma and I had our jobs during that week along with the 
Church family. 
 
July was a great month.  I preached at my home Church, NTBC, Kinston, NC, on the Fourth of 
July weekend. Pastor was on vacation, and Pastor Paul was just coming off of an extremely 
busy week at Camp Deer Lake, near Burlington, NC. On the weekend of July 17, we preached 
in Royston, GA, at Grace Baptist Church. This was a new Church for us, and what a blessing 
they were. We will be going back there, Lord willing, in November for a Missions Conference.  
Sweet, sweet folk; it was just like we had known them all of our life. Then, the Sunday before 
the Sword Conference, I preached for Brother Chuck Carver at New Hope Baptist Church, 
Winston Salem, NC. It is always a blessing to be with the Carvers and their dear Church 
family.  On Monday, July 25th, Norma and I began “manning” the WWNTBM display table at 
the National Sword Conference. This is held each year at Gospel Light Baptist Church in 
Walker Town, NC.  What a week of blessing!!! 
 
Yours in His Service, 
Dalton & Norma Heath 
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